
I think that school children 
should be able to wear what 
they like on their feet. As long 
as it is still black, then it 
should be fine, even if they 

are trainers.  

Because it is showing that you should be 
different to everyone else, instead of 
wearing the same as everyone. We and our 
own people should be able to show that to 
everyone. I find this fair. Because it 
shouldn't matter what we wear on our feet. 
As long as we work, it should be fine. 

 


